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01 December 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: John Colet School - Admissions Policy for entry in September 2025 

Please see below information from John Colet School. 

Each year the Admission Authority for all schools and academies is required to review their 
admission arrangements and the Admission Authority must consult on proposed changes to the 
admission arrangements. The Admission Authority for John Colet School is its governing body. 
  
John Colet School wishes to consult on proposed amendments to the School's Admissions Policy, 
which would take effect from the beginning of the academic year 2025/6. The 6-week consultation 
period for this policy runs from Friday 1st December 2023 to Friday 12th January 2024. 
  
John Colet School welcomes any comments on the updated policy. Please send your comments 
to the Headteacher, Mr Brierly, at office@johncolet.co.uk. 
  
This link will take you to the relevant page of the school website in order to view the proposed 
policy: 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Ian Brierly 
Headteacher 

John Colet School 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Mr David Liddle 
Behaviour & Community Lead 
William Harding School 
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